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On-Site Assistance – (7) High Schools (1) Community College  (1) AITC Coalition 

Crane HS (Chicago) 
Donovan HS 

Ford-Iroquois AITC 
Heartland CC 

 

Naperville Central HS 
Ray Graham Training Center HS 

Streator Twp. HS  
Sycamore HS  
Yorkville HS 

 
 

 

Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 4   Participants – 72 

• ISU AgEd Class presentation “about IL AgEd” – ISU, Normal – 19  
• IASB/AgEd workshop about service learning—IASB Conference, Chicago – 31  

• ISU AgEd Class presentation “diversity & inclusion” – ISU, Normal – 4 
• Teaching in IL- Host Purdue student teachers for tour – 18  
 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 7 

• Illinois PAS Conference – Lincoln Land College, Springfield 
• FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield  
• ICAE Meeting – FCAE Office, Champaign  
• BUILD Conference, Teach AG booth – Decatur Conference Center, Decatur  
• NSERVE EFE/North Shore Summer Ag Program – Culvers, Skokie  
• Meeting w/ possible AgEd candidate Jimmy Haag, tour – Streator/Naperville 

• ILCAE Meeting – Eisenhower HS, Decatur  
 

Other Activities 

• Assisted at District 2 Ag Sales CDE 
• Prepared for and setup IASB School Board Conference display 
• Assisted teachers with Pre-POA, 3-Circle, and IFG Budget questions  
• Communicated with Wieghat Graphics for new AgEd website planning 
• Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website. 
• Developed and posted listserv messages. 

• Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education. 
• Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets. 
 

Miles Traveled - 2232 

 

Commentary 

I was pleased with the reception we received from the workshop about Ag Ed with Streator HS, 
and thank them for partnering on a workshop proposal. We had a very visitor rate of people at 
the AgEd booth this year and I appreciate that the FFA officers are able to help us, and I 
appreciate Chicago Vocational HS assisting us with preparing a tower garden for use at the 
booth.  I’m excited to begin work with Wieghat Graphics to begin planning a new AgEd website, 
and I appreciate that I was chosen to lead this project. Many teachers have commented that 
they like the new system allowing them to submit Strategic Plan in a format that they get to 
design. 


